
YOU	asked…..		WE	answered!	
	
“Where	do	I	find	schedules	and	information?”	
	
	
We	answered:		There	are	lots	of	ways	to	gain	schedules	and	information.	

• The	most	up-to-date	information	(as	slight	changes	will	continue	in	the	
coming	weeks)	is	to	check	out	the	Corn	Carnival	website	at:	
gladbrookcorncarnival.org	

• We	also	have	a	Facebook	page	that	will	have	information	posted	in	the	
coming	weeks.	Like	our	page	and	join	the	group.	

• There	are	currently	small	red	rack	cards	available	at	surrounding	area	
Chamber	of	Commerce	offices	as	well	as	tourist	attractions.	They	are	
currently	outside	of	the	Matchstick	Museum	if	you	want	local	access.	

• By	the	middle	of	May,	there	will	be	paper	flyers	in	businesses	throughout	the	
surrounding	communities	that	may	be	picked	up	listing	events	as	well	as	
donators	who	help	make	this	annual	event	possible.	One	of	these	may	also	be	
coming	home	in	your	child’s	book	bag	from	school	as	well.	

• By	early	June,	you	will	start	to	see	posters	hanging	in	businesses	as	well	as	
ads	placed	in	area	papers	listing	all	the	events	that	you	can	participate	in.	

Radio	ads	are	also	run	on	local	stations	with	information	on	events	as	well	as	
interviews	regarding	some	of	those.	Tune	in	to	your	favorite	listening	station.	


